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August 1, 2002

Dear Colleague:

For a number of years, the Association for Library and Information Science Education (ALISE) and the Committee on Accreditation (COA) of the American Library Association have cooperated on statistical data collection from library and information studies programs.  We again invite your continued participation in this year's effort.

Data collection forms for your statistical reporting are available now as rich text files for downloading at http://ils.unc.edu/ALISE/.  Although you will be receiving the questionnaires electronically, the completed questionnaires must be submitted to the ALISE co-editors in hard copy.  In the electronic format you will receive the following items: Faculty Part I, Faculty Part II (Confidential), Students, Curriculum, Income and Expenditure, and Continuing Education.  Additionally, the letters of transmittal for both ALISE and COA and a submission checklist also are included at http://ils.unc.edu/ALISE. 

Completed questionnaires are due October 15, 2002.  A full set of completed questionnaires is to be printed and mailed to ALISE.  In addition, certain sections of the questionnaires must be submitted directly for the ALA Committee on Accreditation to the Office for Accreditation (see attached Checklist). The Office for Accreditation will accept submissions electronically via e-mail attachments, but will still require one paper copy to be sent. If you chose NOT to submit COA-required information electronically, you will need to send the customary five (5) paper copies to the Office for Accreditation. You may submit either the entire questionnaire or just COA-required information to the Office for Accreditation. 

Sincerely,

Evelyn H. Daniel and
Jerry D. Saye




Karen O’Brien

Co-editors







Assistant Director
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